
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Monday, January 11 
10:00 a.m.   &   2:00 p.m. 

 

Zoom Sessions 
(Email Mrs. Boyd to R.S.V.P.- Zoom session information will be given to those who 

R.S.V.P. to boydla@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us) 

 

5th Grade Students & Parents  
You are welcome to join the virtual Open House meeting for any refresher information 

that you may need or to ask any questions about the upcoming semester 
expectations. 

3rd Grade Students & Parents  
You are highly encouraged to attend one of the virtual Open House sessions for 

information and expectations of the 3rd grade students for the Spring semester.  This 
will be an informative session and the perfect opportunity to ask any questions that 

you may have. 


